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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public  Submission by Jill Patrick. 

Hello my name is Jill and I am a very concerned mother and member of my community  
I struggle to believe we are a society abcdentially heading towards sanctioning the taking of a defenseless and 
totally vulnerable wee life. I find it hard to contemplate that medical staff, whose mandate is to provide care 
and support, may be pressured into leaving a new born to die because the mother has not wanted to/ been 
able to keep a baby. Apart from the fact there are so many people desperate to have a baby of their own and 
who would want to adopt if babies were available, with holding care is no different to abcd, a crime that is 
unthinkable! It is bad enough knowing that this little baby was aborted in the first place  
It is not just the government that should be protecting human life, but the entire human race should have this 
responsibility . It is a very sad day that in Australia, babies are seen as expendable. Our God of creation will 
be weeping at such callousness  
Who benefits from such a disregard for human life? How does one live with their conscience and the memory 
of a distressed baby left to die, knowing it is unloved?  
All human life matters and I urge Parliament to protect these little lives so they may grow to be successful 
contributors to our communities  

Sincerely, Jill Patrick 
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